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Electricity Authority releases refinement to Transmission Pricing 
Methodology proposal 

13 December 2016 

Meridian Energy notes the Electricity Authority has released a consultation paper proposing refinements to the 
Authority’s previous proposal to amend the Transmission Pricing Methodology. 

The consultation paper and associated documents can be viewed here:  

http://www.ea.govt.nz/development/work-programme/pricing-cost-allocation/transmission-pricing-
review/consultations/#c16277  
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